
Electronic Filing of Audit Reports by Municipalities; HB 2591

HB 2591 modifies an audit report filing provision to require municipal audit reports be 
filed electronically with the Secretary of Administration, or the Secretary’s designee, on or after 
January  1,  2015. Currently,  those  reports  may  be  filed  as  hard  copy  with  the  Director  of 
Accounts and Reports. The bill also requires all audit reports include the circular A-133 audit 
report described in Office of Management and Budget Circular A-133, “Audits of States, Local 
Governments, and Non-Profit Organizations,” where required under the provisions of the federal 
Single Audit Act, and any other audit-related documents deemed necessary by the Secretary of 
Administration. The bill further modifies the law to eliminate requirements for municipalities to 
submit audit reports to any state agency other than the Department of Administration.
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